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Today's Main Story: Salmon prices will remain strong throughout 2011
says Marine Harvest

Marine Harvest presented their 1st quarter results this morning, and reported a
58% jump in income. In their review of global salmon markets, the company
said it expected prices to remain strong; that they’ve seen strong growth in
demand in Japan and Russia, even as the volumes flowing to Europe and the US
decline slightly, and that they were concerned about Chile. In relation to Chile,
MH said that heavy smolt stocking, increased use of antibiotics, and failure to
implement some of the reform measures were putting production at risk, and
they were revising their stocking schedules in Chile this quarter.
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